Beydler, Van

Subject: FW: State Women In Agriculture

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 3:49 PM

To: Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>; DNR.Soil and Water
Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Cc: DNR.SWC Staff <dnr.swcstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Subject: RE: State Women In Agriculture

Based on the confirmed workshops listed on the agenda for the State Women in Ag
conference, the Soil and Water Conservation Program will not allow FY20 state funds to be
used for this conference. As stated in the District Operations Manual, “All expenses will be
considered ineligible from state grants that do not have a direct correlation or content related
to protecting the productive power of Missouri’s agricultural land through saving soil or
protecting the water resources of the state.” The confirmed workshops do not meet this
criteria. If the pending workshops are confirmed the program office will consider allowing
expenses to this conference from FY21 state funds.

As a reminder if expenses are allowed from FY21 state funds a receipt is needed from the
vendor as documentation for the expense. If your district provides a sponsorships to Embassy
Suites then a receipt is needed from Embassy Suites.

If you have any questions please contact your district coordinator.

Thank you,

Soil and Water Conservation Program

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural
Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer
Satisfaction Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.




